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Communications Manager  
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
Wednesday, May 10, 2023 
 
Public Project Update Meeting 
 
The public is invited to a project update meeting highlighting Benjamin Avenue and 1st Street construction 
Wednesday, May 17 at the Norfolk City Council Chambers (309 North 5th Street) from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. 
 
Representatives from both BX-Civil & Construction and United Contractors will be on hand to share current 
progress and answer questions. 
 
Attendees are asked to park on the west side of the Administration Building and enter through the northwest 
door. 
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